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research evidence, this book is essential reading for instructors at all levels
who wish to improve their students' learning." —Barbara Gross Davis, assistant
vice chancellor for educational development, University of California, Berkeley,
and author, Tools for Teaching "This book is a must-read for every instructor, new
or experienced. Although I have been teaching for almost thirty years, as I read
this book I found myself resonating with many of its ideas, and I discovered new
ways of thinking about teaching." —Eugenia T. Paulus, professor of chemistry,
North Hennepin Community College, and 2008 U.S. Community Colleges Professor of
the Year from The Carnegie Foundation for the Advancement of Teaching and the
Council for Advancement and Support of Education "Thank you Carnegie Mellon for
making accessible what has previously been inaccessible to those of us who are not
learning scientists. Your focus on the essence of learning combined with concrete
examples of the daily challenges of teaching and clear tactical strategies for
faculty to consider is a welcome work. I will recommend this book to all my
colleagues." —Catherine M. Casserly, senior partner, The Carnegie Foundation for
the Advancement of Teaching "As you read about each of the seven basic learning
principles in this book, you will find advice that is grounded in learning theory,
based on research evidence, relevant to college teaching, and easy to understand.
The authors have extensive knowledge and experience in applying the science of
learning to college teaching, and they graciously share it with you in this
organized and readable book." —From the Foreword by Richard E. Mayer, professor of
psychology, University of California, Santa Barbara; coauthor, e-Learning and the
Science of Instruction; and author, Multimedia Learning
Global Innovation Index 2020 Cornell University 2020-08-13 The Global Innovation
Index 2020 provides detailed metrics about the innovation performance of 131
countries and economies around the world. Its 80 indicators explore a broad vision
of innovation, including political environment, education, infrastructure and
business sophistication. The 2020 edition sheds light on the state of innovation
financing by investigating the evolution of financing mechanisms for entrepreneurs
and other innovators, and by pointing to progress and remaining challenges –
including in the context of the economic slowdown induced by the coronavirus
disease (COVID-19) crisis.
World Economic Situation and Prospects 2020 United Nations 2020-01-16 This is the
United Nations definitive report on the state of the world economy, providing
global and regional economic outlook for 2020 and 2021. Produced by the Department
of Economic and Social Affairs, the five United Nations regional commissions, the
United Nations Conference on Trade and Development, with contributions from the UN
World Tourism Organization and other intergovernmental agencies.
UNESCO Science Report UNESCO 2021-06-18
The Future of Productivity OECD 2015-12-11 This book addresses the rising
productivity gap between the global frontier and other firms, and identifies a
number of structural impediments constraining business start-ups, knowledge
diffusion and resource allocation (such as barriers to up-scaling and relatively
high rates of skill mismatch).
The Least Developed Countries Report 2020 United Nations 2021-01-06 This series
contains the decisions of the Court in both the English and French texts.
EPA 625/1 1976-04
Communities in Action National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine
2017-04-27 In the United States, some populations suffer from far greater
disparities in health than others. Those disparities are caused not only by
fundamental differences in health status across segments of the population, but
also because of inequities in factors that impact health status, so-called
determinants of health. Only part of an individual's health status depends on his
or her behavior and choice; community-wide problems like poverty, unemployment,
poor education, inadequate housing, poor public transportation, interpersonal
violence, and decaying neighborhoods also contribute to health inequities, as well
as the historic and ongoing interplay of structures, policies, and norms that
shape lives. When these factors are not optimal in a community, it does not mean
they are intractable: such inequities can be mitigated by social policies that can
shape health in powerful ways. Communities in Action: Pathways to Health Equity
seeks to delineate the causes of and the solutions to health inequities in the
United States. This report focuses on what communities can do to promote health
equity, what actions are needed by the many and varied stakeholders that are part
of communities or support them, as well as the root causes and structural barriers
that need to be overcome.
Consumer Behavior 2007
The Social Reintegration of Offenders and Crime Prevention Curt Taylor Griffiths
2007
Wastewater Stabilization Lagoon J. S. Russell 1980
At the Dawn of Belt and Road Andrew Scobell 2018-12-05 China has always felt
vulnerable, and, in the 1990s, it began forming agreements with other nations,
eventually culminating in the Belt and Road Initiative. The authors analyze
China's engagement with the Developing World.
Families Caring for an Aging America National Academies of Sciences, Engineering,
and Medicine 2016-11-08 Family caregiving affects millions of Americans every day,
in all walks of life. At least 17.7 million individuals in the United States are
caregivers of an older adult with a health or functional limitation. The nation's
family caregivers provide the lion's share of long-term care for our older adult
population. They are also central to older adults' access to and receipt of health
care and community-based social services. Yet the need to recognize and support
caregivers is among the least appreciated challenges facing the aging U.S.
population. Families Caring for an Aging America examines the prevalence and
nature of family caregiving of older adults and the available evidence on the
effectiveness of programs, supports, and other interventions designed to support
family caregivers. This report also assesses and recommends policies to address
the needs of family caregivers and to minimize the barriers that they encounter in
trying to meet the needs of older adults.
River restoration: a strategic approach to planning and management Speed, Robert
2016-09-19
Winning Your Election the Wellstone Way Jeff Blodgett 2008 As the 2008
presidential race dominates political discussion and media coverage worldwide,
thousands of lesser-known local contests are being hard-fought in our
neighborhoods, cities, and states. Winning Your Election the Wellstone Way is
based on the work of Wellstone Action, a leading-edge progressive training center
that has instructed thousands of political activists, campaign managers, and
volunteers, of whom more than two hundred have gone on to run for office and win.
Jeff Blodgett and Bill Lofy analyze the crucial lessons learned from many

The Impact of School Infrastructure on Learning Peter Barrett 2019-02-04 'The
Impact of School Infrastructure on Learning: A Synthesis of the Evidence provides
an excellent literature review of the resources that explore the areas of focus
for improved student learning, particularly the aspiration for “accessible, wellbuilt, child-centered, synergetic and fully realized learning environments.†?
Written in a style which is both clear and accessible, it is a practical reference
for senior government officials and professionals involved in the planning and
design of educational facilities, as well as for educators and school leaders. -Yuri Belfali, Head of Division, Early Childhood and Schools, OECD Directorate for
Education and Skills This is an important and welcome addition to the surprisingly
small, evidence base on the impacts of school infrastructure given the capital
investment involved. It will provide policy makers, practitioners, and those who
are about to commission a new build with an important and comprehensive point of
reference. The emphasis on safe and healthy spaces for teaching and learning is
particularly welcome. --Harry Daniels, Professor of Education, Department of
Education, Oxford University, UK This report offers a useful library of recent
research to support the, connection between facility quality and student outcomes.
At the same time, it also points to the unmet need for research to provide
verifiable and reliable information on this connection. With such evidence,
decisionmakers will be better positioned to accurately balance the allocation of
limited resources among the multiple competing dimensions of school policy,
including the construction and maintenance of the school facility. --David Lever,
K-12 Facility Planner, Former Executive Director of the Interagency Committee on
School Construction, Maryland Many planners and designers are seeking a succinct
body of research defining both the issues surrounding the global planning of
facilities as well as the educational outcomes based on the quality of the space
provided. The authors have finally brought that body of evidence together in this
well-structured report. The case for better educational facilities is clearly
defined and resources are succinctly identified to stimulate the dialogue to come.
We should all join this conversation to further the process of globally enhancing
learning-environment quality! --David Schrader, AIA, Educational Facility Planner
and Designer, Former Chairman of the Board of Directors, Association for Learning
Environments (A4LE)
Principles of Management Openstax 2022-03-25 Principles of Management is designed
to meet the scope and sequence requirements of the introductory course on
management. This is a traditional approach to management using the leading,
planning, organizing, and controlling approach. Management is a broad business
discipline, and the Principles of Management course covers many management areas
such as human resource management and strategic management, as well as behavioral
areas such as motivation. No one individual can be an expert in all areas of
management, so an additional benefit of this text is that specialists in a variety
of areas have authored individual chapters. Contributing Authors David S. Bright,
Wright State University Anastasia H. Cortes, Virginia Tech University Eva
Hartmann, University of Richmond K. Praveen Parboteeah, University of WisconsinWhitewater Jon L. Pierce, University of Minnesota-Duluth Monique Reece Amit Shah,
Frostburg State University Siri Terjesen, American University Joseph Weiss,
Bentley University Margaret A. White, Oklahoma State University Donald G. Gardner,
University of Colorado-Colorado Springs Jason Lambert, Texas Woman's University
Laura M. Leduc, James Madison University Joy Leopold, Webster University Jeffrey
Muldoon, Emporia State University James S. O'Rourke, University of Notre Dame
World Development Report 1978 1978 This first report deals with some of the major
development issues confronting the developing countries and explores the
relationship of the major trends in the international economy to them. It is
designed to help clarify some of the linkages between the international economy
and domestic strategies in the developing countries against the background of
growing interdependence and increasing complexity in the world economy. It
assesses the prospects for progress in accelerating growth and alleviating
poverty, and identifies some of the major policy issues which will affect these
prospects.
What Universities Owe Democracy Ronald J. Daniels 2021-10-05 "This book identifies
four distinct functions of American higher education that colleges and
universities have acquired over the past two hundred years and that are integral
to liberal democracy: social mobility, citizenship education, the discovery and
communication of knowledge, and the cultivation of a pluralistic society. Each
chapter takes up one of these functions to analyze and assess"-China's High-Speed Rail Development Martha Lawrence 2019-06-24 Over the past
decade, China has built 25,000 km of dedicated highspeed railway—more than the
rest of the world combined. What can we learn from this remarkable experience?
China’s High-Speed Rail Development examines the Chinese experience to draw
lessons for countries considering investing in high-speed rail. The report
scrutinizes the planning and delivery mechanisms that enabled the rapid
construction of the high-speed rail system. It highlights the role of long-term
planning, consistent plan execution, and a joint venture structure that ensures
active participation of provincial and local governments in project planning and
financing. Traffic on China’s high-speed trains has grown to 1.7 billion
passengers a year. The study examines the characteristics of the markets for which
high-speed rail is competitive in China. It discusses the pricing and service
design considerations that go into making high-speed rail services competitive
with other modes and factors such as good urban connectivity that make the service
attractive to customers. One of the most remarkable aspects of the Chinese
experience is the rapid pace of high-quality construction. The report looks at the
role of strong capacity development within and cooperation among China Railway
Corporation, rail manufacturers, universities, research institutions,
laboratories, and engineering centers that allowed for rapid technological
advancement and localization of technology. It describes the project delivery
structures and incentives for delivering quality and timely results. Finally, the
report analyzes the financial and economic sustainability of the investment in
high-speed rail. It finds that a developing country can price high-speed rail
services affordably and still achieve financial viability, but this requires very
high passenger density. Economic viability similarly depends on high passenger
density.
How Learning Works Susan A. Ambrose 2010-04-16 Praise for How Learning Works "How
Learning Works is the perfect title for this excellent book. Drawing upon new
research in psychology, education, and cognitive science, the authors have
demystified a complex topic into clear explanations of seven powerful learning
principles. Full of great ideas and practical suggestions, all based on solid
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successful (and several losing) campaigns and demystifies what it takes to run
fora and wina a political seat.
Global Economic Prospects, June 2021 World Bank 2021-08-03 The world economy is
experiencing a very strong but uneven recovery, with many emerging market and
developing economies facing obstacles to vaccination. The global outlook remains
uncertain, with major risks around the path of the pandemic and the possibility of
financial stress amid large debt loads. Policy makers face a difficult balancing
act as they seek to nurture the recovery while safeguarding price stability and
fiscal sustainability. A comprehensive set of policies will be required to promote
a strong recovery that mitigates inequality and enhances environmental
sustainability, ultimately putting economies on a path of green, resilient, and
inclusive development. Prominent among the necessary policies are efforts to lower
trade costs so that trade can once again become a robust engine of growth. This
year marks the 30th anniversary of the Global Economic Prospects. The Global
Economic Prospects is a World Bank Group Flagship Report that examines global
economic developments and prospects, with a special focus on emerging market and
developing economies, on a semiannual basis (in January and June). Each edition
includes analytical pieces on topical policy challenges faced by these economies.
Technology Transfer and Innovation for Low-Carbon Development Miria Pigato
2020-04-15 Technology Transfer and Innovation for Low-Carbon Development
The Role of Oil and Gas Companies in the Energy Transition Robert J. Johnston
2020-01-10
ESG and Responsible Institutional Investing Around the World: A Critical Review
Pedro Matos 2020-05-29 This survey examines the vibrant academic literature on
environmental, social, and governance (ESG) investing. While there is no consensus
on the exact list of ESG issues, responsible investors increasingly assess stocks
in their portfolios based on nonfinancial data on environmental impact (e.g.,
carbon emissions), social impact (e.g., employee satisfaction), and governance
attributes (e.g., board structure). The objective is to reduce exposure to
investments that pose greater ESG risks or to influence companies to become more
sustainable. One active area of research at present involves assessing portfolio
risk exposure to climate change. This literature review focuses on institutional
investors, which have grown in importance such that they have now become the
largest holders of shares in public companies globally. Historically,
institutional investors tended to concentrate their ESG efforts mostly on
corporate governance (the “G” in ESG). These efforts included seeking to eliminate
provisions that restrict shareholder rights and enhance managerial power, such as
staggered boards, supermajority rules, golden parachutes, and poison pills.
Highlights from this section: · There is no consensus on the exact list of ESG
issues and their materiality. · The ESG issue that gets the most attention from
institutional investors is climate change, in particular their portfolio
companies’ exposure to carbon risk and “stranded assets.” · Investors should be
positioning themselves for increased regulation, with the regulatory agenda being
more ambitious in the European Union than in the United States. Readers might come
away from this survey skeptical about the potential for ESG investing to affect
positive change. I prefer to characterize the current state of the literature as
having a “healthy dose of skepticism,” with much more remaining to be explored.
Here, I hope the reader comes away with a call to action. For the industry
practitioner, I believe that the investment industry should strive to achieve
positive societal goals. CFA Institute provides an exemplary case in its Future of
Finance series (www.cfainstitute.org/research/future-finance). For the academic
community, I suggest we ramp up research aimed at tackling some of the open
questions around the pressing societal goals of ESG investing. I am optimistic
that practitioners and academics will identify meaningful ways to better harness
the power of global financial markets for addressing the pressing ESG issues
facing our society.
National Education Technology Plan Arthur P. Hershaft 2011 Education is the key to
America's economic growth and prosperity and to our ability to compete in the
global economy. It is the path to higher earning power for Americans and is
necessary for our democracy to work. It fosters the cross-border, cross-cultural
collaboration required to solve the most challenging problems of our time. The
National Education Technology Plan 2010 calls for revolutionary transformation.
Specifically, we must embrace innovation and technology which is at the core of
virtually every aspect of our daily lives and work. This book explores the
National Education Technology Plan which presents a model of learning powered by
technology, with goals and recommendations in five essential areas: learning,
assessment, teaching, infrastructure and productivity.
The 9/11 Commission Report National Commission on Terrorist Attacks upon the
United States 2004 Provides the final report of the 9/11 Commission detailing
their findings on the September 11 terrorist attacks.
Mapping Ecosystem Services Benjamin Burkhard 2017-04-19 "The new book Mapping
Ecosystem Services provides a comprehensive collection of theories, methods and
practical applications of ecosystem services (ES) mapping, for the first time
bringing together valuable knowledge and techniques from leading international
experts in the field." (www.eurekalert.org).
Small-Scale Aquaponic Food Production Food and Agriculture Organization of the
United Nations 2015-12-30 Aquaponics is the integration of aquaculture and
soilless culture in a closed production system. This manual details aquaponics for
small-scale production--predominantly for home use. It is divided into nine
chapters and seven annexes, with each chapter dedicated to an individual module of
aquaponics. The target audience for this manual is agriculture extension agents,
regional fisheries officers, non-governmental organizations, community organizers,
government ministers, companies and singles worldwide. The intention is to bring a
general understanding of aquaponics to people who previously may have only known
about one aspect.
Autonomous Driving Markus Maurer 2016-05-21 This book takes a look at fully
automated, autonomous vehicles and discusses many open questions: How can
autonomous vehicles be integrated into the current transportation system with
diverse users and human drivers? Where do automated vehicles fall under current
legal frameworks? What risks are associated with automation and how will society
respond to these risks? How will the marketplace react to automated vehicles and
what changes may be necessary for companies? Experts from Germany and the United
States define key societal, engineering, and mobility issues related to the
automation of vehicles. They discuss the decisions programmers of automated
vehicles must make to enable vehicles to perceive their environment, interact with
other road users, and choose actions that may have ethical consequences. The
authors further identify expectations and concerns that will form the basis for
individual and societal acceptance of autonomous driving. While the safety
benefits of such vehicles are tremendous, the authors demonstrate that these
benefits will only be achieved if vehicles have an appropriate safety concept at
the heart of their design. Realizing the potential of automated vehicles to
reorganize traffic and transform mobility of people and goods requires similar
care in the design of vehicles and networks. By covering all of these topics, the
book aims to provide a current, comprehensive, and scientifically sound treatment
of the emerging field of “autonomous driving".
Maritime Economics Alan Branch 2013-04-15 Now in its second edition Maritime
Economics provides a valuable introduction to the organisation and workings of the
global shipping industry. The author outlines the economic theory as well as many
of the operational practicalities involved. Extensively revised for the new
africa-eco-race-2014-ramp-free-paper-model-download

edition, the book has many clear illustrations and tables. Topics covered include:
* an overview of international trade * Maritime Law * economic organisation and
principles * financing ships and shipping companies * market research and
forecasting.
Earth Observation Open Science and Innovation Pierre-Philippe Mathieu 2018-01-23
This book is published open access under a CC BY 4.0 license. Over the past
decades, rapid developments in digital and sensing technologies, such as the
Cloud, Web and Internet of Things, have dramatically changed the way we live and
work. The digital transformation is revolutionizing our ability to monitor our
planet and transforming the way we access, process and exploit Earth Observation
data from satellites. This book reviews these megatrends and their implications
for the Earth Observation community as well as the wider data economy. It provides
insight into new paradigms of Open Science and Innovation applied to space data,
which are characterized by openness, access to large volume of complex data, wide
availability of new community tools, new techniques for big data analytics such as
Artificial Intelligence, unprecedented level of computing power, and new types of
collaboration among researchers, innovators, entrepreneurs and citizen scientists.
In addition, this book aims to provide readers with some reflections on the future
of Earth Observation, highlighting through a series of use cases not just the new
opportunities created by the New Space revolution, but also the new challenges
that must be addressed in order to make the most of the large volume of complex
and diverse data delivered by the new generation of satellites.
The Third Industrial Revolution Jeremy Rifkin 2011-10-04 The Industrial
Revolution, powered by oil and other fossil fuels, is spiraling into a dangerous
endgame. The price of gas and food are climbing, unemployment remains high, the
housing market has tanked, consumer and government debt is soaring, and the
recovery is slowing. Facing the prospect of a second collapse of the global
economy, humanity is desperate for a sustainable economic game plan to take us
into the future. Here, Jeremy Rifkin explores how Internet technology and
renewable energy are merging to create a powerful "Third Industrial Revolution."
He asks us to imagine hundreds of millions of people producing their own green
energy in their homes, offices, and factories, and sharing it with each other in
an "energy internet," just like we now create and share information online. Rifkin
describes how the five-pillars of the Third Industrial Revolution will create
thousands of businesses, millions of jobs, and usher in a fundamental reordering
of human relationships, from hierarchical to lateral power, that will impact the
way we conduct commerce, govern society, educate our children, and engage in civic
life. Rifkin's vision is already gaining traction in the international community.
The European Union Parliament has issued a formal declaration calling for its
implementation, and other nations in Asia, Africa, and the Americas, are quickly
preparing their own initiatives for transitioning into the new economic paradigm.
The Third Industrial Revolution is an insider's account of the next great economic
era, including a look into the personalities and players — heads of state, global
CEOs, social entrepreneurs, and NGOs — who are pioneering its implementation
around the world.
From the Bottom Up Bernard Tenenbaum 2014-01-23 This report describes the four
basic types of on- and off-grid small power producers emerging in Africa and
highlights the regulatory and policy questions that must be answered by
electricity regulators, rural energy agencies, and ministries to promote
commercially sustainable investments by private operators and community
organizations.
The Stigma of Mental Illness - End of the Story? Wolfgang Gaebel 2016-08-10 This
book makes a highly innovative contribution to overcoming the stigma and
discrimination associated with mental illness – still the heaviest burden both for
those afflicted and those caring for them. The scene is set by the presentation of
different fundamental perspectives on the problem of stigma and discrimination by
researchers, consumers, families, and human rights experts. Current knowledge and
practice used in reducing stigma are then described, with information on the
programmes adopted across the world and their utility, feasibility, and
effectiveness. The core of the volume comprises descriptions of new approaches and
innovative programmes specifically designed to overcome stigma and discrimination.
In the closing part of the book, the editors – all respected experts in the field
– summarize some of the most important evidence- and experience-based
recommendations for future action to successfully rewrite the long and burdensome
‘story’ of mental illness stigma and discrimination.
The Image of the City Kevin Lynch 1964-06-15 The classic work on the evaluation of
city form. What does the city's form actually mean to the people who live there?
What can the city planner do to make the city's image more vivid and memorable to
the city dweller? To answer these questions, Mr. Lynch, supported by studies of
Los Angeles, Boston, and Jersey City, formulates a new criterion—imageability—and
shows its potential value as a guide for the building and rebuilding of cities.
The wide scope of this study leads to an original and vital method for the
evaluation of city form. The architect, the planner, and certainly the city
dweller will all want to read this book.
Sustainable Development Goals Julia Walker 2019-08-27 Achieving the Sustainable
Development Goals through Finance, Technology and Law Reform Achieving the SDGs
requires a fundamental rethink from businesses and governments across the globe.
To make the ambitious goals a reality, trillions of dollars need to be harnessed
to mobilise finance and accelerate progress towards the SDGs. Bringing together
leaders from the World Bank, the financial and business sectors, the startup
community and academia, this important, topically relevant volume explains what
the SDGs are, how they came about and how they can be accelerated. Real-world case
studies and authoritative insights address how to direct investment of existing
financial resources and re-align the global financial system to reflect the SDGs.
In depth chapters discuss how financial institutions, such as UBS Wealth
Management, Manulife Asset Management and Moody’s Rating Agency are supporting the
SDGs. The opportunities arising from Blockchain, Big Data, Digital Identity and
cutting-edge FinTech and RegTech applications are explored, whilst the relevance
of sustainable and transparent global supply chains is underscored. Significant
attention is paid to law reform which can accelerate progress of the SDGs through
SME Financing, Crowdfunding, Peer-to-Peer Lending and tax restructuring. To
achieve the ‘World We Want’, much needs to be done. The recommendations contained
within this book are critical for supporting a fundamental shift in thinking from
business and governments around the world, and for building a more just and
prosperous future for all.
Getting Smart Tom Vander Ark 2011-09-20 A comprehensive look at the promise and
potential of online learning In our digital age, students have dramatically new
learning needs and must be prepared for the idea economy of the future. In Getting
Smart, well-known global education expert Tom Vander Ark examines the facets of
educational innovation in the United States and abroad. Vander Ark makes a
convincing case for a blend of online and onsite learning, shares inspiring
stories of schools and programs that effectively offer "personal digital learning"
opportunities, and discusses what we need to do to remake our schools into "smart
schools." Examines the innovation-driven world, discusses how to combine online
and onsite learning, and reviews "smart tools" for learning Investigates the lives
of learning professionals, outlines the new employment bargain, examines online
universities and "smart schools" Makes the case for smart capital, advocates for
policies that create better learning, studies smart cultures
Hoosiers and the American Story Madison, James H. 2014-10-01 A supplemental
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textbook for middle and high school students, Hoosiers and the American Story
provides intimate views of individuals and places in Indiana set within themes
from American history. During the frontier days when Americans battled with and
exiled native peoples from the East, Indiana was on the leading edge of America’s
westward expansion. As waves of immigrants swept across the Appalachians and
eastern waterways, Indiana became established as both a crossroads and as a vital
part of Middle America. Indiana’s stories illuminate the history of American
agriculture, wars, industrialization, ethnic conflicts, technological
improvements, political battles, transportation networks, economic shifts, social
welfare initiatives, and more. In so doing, they elucidate large national issues
so that students can relate personally to the ideas and events that comprise
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American history. At the same time, the stories shed light on what it means to be
a Hoosier, today and in the past.
Department of Defense Dictionary of Military and Associated Terms United States.
Joint Chiefs of Staff 1987
Property Tax in Africa Riël C. D. Franzsen 2017 "Overview of property tax systems
across Africa. Reviews of salient features for 29 countries and four regions
(Anglophone, Francophone, Lusophone, North African countries). Chapters offer indepth discussion of key policy issues (tax base, exemptions and other relief, and
tax rate), administrative issues (valuation and assessment, billing, collection,
enforcement), and the future of the property tax in Africa"--Provided by
publisher.
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